IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER
Este informe contiene informacién muy importante sobre su agua potable.
Tradlzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien.

DRINKING WATER PROBLEM CORRECTED
Mil Potrero Mutual Water Company (MPMWC)

Customers of Mil Potrero Mutual Water Company located Upper Glacier Drive and all
of Yellowstone Drive to Mil Potrero Highway and were advised to boil water used for
drinking or food preparation, during necessary water repairs to B Tank located at the top
of Glacier Drive. We are pleased to report that we completed the repairs. After
disinfecting and flushing the impacted area, MPMWC collected four bacteriological
samples on November 25, 2024, from the impacted area, and all four samples have tested
negative for total coliform bacteria. This notice is to inform you that it is no longer
necessary to boil your water. We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for
your patience.

As always, you may contact MPWMC'’s Office at 661-242-3230 or P.O. Box “W” with any
comments or questions. You may also contact the State Water Resources Control Board,
Division of Drinking Water Office at (661) 335-7315.

Please share this information with all the individuals who drink this water, especially those
who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments,
nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this public notice
in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by Mil Potrero Mutual Water Company.

State Water System 1D#: 1510028. Date distributed: 11/26/2024

State Water Resources Control Board August 18, 2014
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